


killed in the line of duty and those who have distinguished themselves by exceptional
meritorious conduct, but also to thank all public safety officers who continue, at great risk
and peril, to protect those they serve.

Please do not hesitate to contact Kimi White if vou have anv questions. Her phone
number is 208-334-4155 and email is

Sincerely,

LAVVINLINVWL \J. VVAOLULIN

Attorney General
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